
Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2001 11:59AM
To: Martinez, Sheila DBD 305 349-5968
Subject: RE: United Way

Sheila,

I reviewed your request and find nothing with respect to the volunteer activities you described with the United Way which
would create a conflict of interest under the County’s Code of Ethics ordinance.

Robert Meyers

--Original Message-----
From: Martinez, Sheila OBO 305 349-5968
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2001 11:36AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Cc: Sola, Lester D8D 305 349-5944
Subject: United Way

I have been asked by a Development Officer DO at the United Way U to serve as a Community/County
Volunteer to meet with CEOS from different companies to discuss running a United Way campaign at their offices. I
worked with this DO last year at the UW as a Loaned Executive. We worked well together and she has asked if I
could volunteer some time this year. I would be helping in the area travel and tourism, i.e.. hotels, restaurants, etc.,
and do not perceive a conflict. However, since I am the Division director of Contract Review and Compliance for
DBD, I wanted to run it by you before I gave her my answer.

If you have any questions, you may contact me via email or phone, 349-5968.

Thank you for your prompt response to this matter.

Sincerely,
Sheila Martinez


